
 

 

 

 
Community Mental Health Authority       

of Clinton, Eaton and Ingham Offices 

will be closed on  

Monday, January 17, 2022  

in observance of the 

 Martin Luther King, Jr. holiday 

 

However, the 24/7 Programs  

(The Recovery Center, Crisis Services and 

Bridges Crisis Unit) will remain open. 

Entrance to these Programs is at the  

west side of the building. 

 


